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** Reminder ** 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We have an unmissable opportunity to attend a performance of Hades Town at the Lyric theatre, London on 
Thursday 13th March 2025. During this trip pupils will watch a performance of ‘Hades Town’ which will enhance 
and develop their knowledge of how to create a clear plot and the characters, provide access to some excellent 
examples of work and broaden their knowledge of theatre styles and genres. 

The trip will be closed as soon as all places have been taken – or on Friday 13th December so we can confirm 
actual ticket numbers with the venue. Therefore, you are encouraged to secure a place via ParentPay as soon as 
possible to avoid disappointment for your child. We will then open up a reserve list. Please make payment via 
ParentPay and complete the emergency contact and medical details sections on your ParentPay account. You 
are also asked if you agree to your child being photographed/recorded which may be used on social media. 

Full details of the trip can be found in the attached letter. If you have already secured your child a space on this 

trip please disregard this message. 

With best wishes, KAEP Trips. 

 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 

 


